
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Residents and Families,  

Fortunately, Washington County’s positivity rate has dropped below 5% which means that we can drop our staff testing 
frequency to every other week.  Our next COVID-19 testing day will be Tuesday, June 8.  Last Tuesday’s test results all 
came back negative, so we continue to allow visitors on all floors, with the exception of residents that are on quarantine.  
Our visiting hours are M-F 9:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m. and on weekends from 8:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m.  On Memorial Day, we will be 
open to visitors from 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  If for any reason these visitation times do not work for you, please call 262-
335-4500 and we can accommodate your schedule.  We ask that visitors wash their hands upon arriving, wear a mask, 
sign into the Accushield, and go directly to the resident’s room.   

We are pleased to announce that we have the ability to administer the COVID-19 vaccination to our residents and staff 
here at Samaritan!  If any of our residents are interested in receiving the vaccine or would like to hear more information, 
please contact our Infection Control Nurse, Caryn Gaskell at 262-335-4531, and she would be happy to connect and 
discuss the vaccination process with you. 

We are accepting flower and plant donations to beautify our patio and outdoor spaces.  Our residents find great joy in 
planting flowers and spending time in a bright and beautiful space, so any donations would be greatly appreciated.  If 
you, or anyone you know, are interested in donating, please reach out to our Therapeutic Recreation Supervisor at 262-
335-4533. 

We are wishing you a happy and safe Memorial Day! 

 

Taya Walk 

Samaritan Campus Administrator 

 


